
Picture Day FAQ’s 
  
On a hopeful note, subject to Covid-19 restrictions, we are now scheduling photo-
shoot sessions with Charlene Vogel on August 30th at Milo McIver State 
Park.  Check her out at www.CharleneVogel.com 
 
You do not need to be a member of Oregon Equestrian Trails to have your picture 
taken.  
 
Anyway, take a look at the times noted at the bottom of the flyer, consider which 
time is to your liking.  Circle the time you prefer, (you can e-mail Rebecca to check 
with her), tear off the registration section of the flyer after providing your name, 
Email address and phone number (preferably a cell phone you will have with you on 
day of shoot) and mail together with your check to:  Rebecca Duren, P.O. Box 437, 
Molalla, OR  97038.  Please make your checks payable to “NVOET”. 
 
Here are some quick answers to questions you may have: 
 

1.  The $20 Sitting Fee is paid to NVOET, you will pay $125 (or more, depending 
on the package you select) to the photographer for your photo-shoot session. 

2.   Payment is due at the time that the photos are taken. 
3.   At the end of each session, do you show us the photos immediately or 

???  Edited images will be delivered via an online gallery within 5 business 

days.     
  Remember, Charlene Vogel is a professional photographer, she won’t be happy 
until she gets the right shot. 

4.   Does the price of $125 include any printed photos?  Edited digital images will 

be provided.  Printed photos can be added on at an additional rate. 
5.   We will ask that you arrive at least an hour before your shoot time AND be 

‘Que’d Up’ 15 minutes prior to your shoot time. 
 

We hope that you will consider treating yourself to a professionally done 
photograph!  If you still have questions, please feel free to contact me at Rebecca-
d@msn.com. 
 

Full Refunds will be given in the event the Photo Shoot is canceled for any 

reason, otherwise, NO REFUNDS 30 DAYS (7/30) prior to event. 
 


